
 
 

1. Wednesday 22nd Jan 10-11:30am @ Bingham Family Hub, Eaton Place, NG13 8BE 

2. Wednesday 29th Jan 1:30-3pm @ West Bridgford Library, Bridgford Rd, NG2 6AT 

 

Come along and share/promote your service to parents and another partners. 

Cllr. Taylor will be officially opening both Rushcliffe Family Hub events with a ribbon cutting ceremony. 

If you would like to join us or require more information, please let us know by 2nd Dec on FHRushcliffe@nottscc.gov.uk  

We look forward to welcoming you there. 
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